
                  Good News 

 

Fish and Wildlife came today and 

removed an Alligator from our 

waterway.  Tracy, the trapper, said if 

there are any others to let Matt, our 

property manager, know and he will 

come back and bait.  Tracy came 

twice and only saw one. It is possible 

the other one left through the drain 

pipe. 

They are taken to an alligator farm. 

 

 


